

Date: 20/10/2020

Caretaker Finance Minister Ghazi Wazni met with Paul Touzet, the representative of the Head of the French General Directorate of Public Finances (DGFIP), and Nathalie Meulan, Head of the FEXTE project funded by France and aiming to assist the Lebanese General Directorate of Land Registry and Cadastre (GDLRC) in improving laws and modernizing the administration and its relationship with citizens, in the presence of the Acting DG of Finance, Georges Maarrawi. The meeting focused on the cooperation between the French Administration and the Lebanese Administration and Ministry of Finance.